Dear Colleagues, 
 
LBHF are running several consultations on important SEND documents and require your views to inform the final versions of these. The documents are:

SEND Strategy 2023-2028 
Our Hammersmith & Fulham SEND Strategy 2023 – 2028 sets out our local area vision and priorities for supporting children and young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND), and their families. 

SEND Sufficiency Review 2023 
The SEND sufficiency review is a key document to enable the delivery of our vision for children and young people across Hammersmith & Fulham. Our ambition is to work together to support children, young people, and their families at the earliest opportunity from universal services through to targeted and specialist support where necessary.  

Ordinary Available Guidance and Profile of Need 
The Ordinarily Available Guidance sets out the description of the provision that should be ordinarily available for pupils in education settings in Hammersmith & Fulham.  The Profile of Need is designed to be used only as a guide for the child/young person to provide a general indication of the level of provision that may be required. 

   
The consultation will run from Monday 20th  February 2023 to Friday 24th  March 2023. 

To support the process, Key LA Officers will briefly discuss these draft documents and the consultation process in greater detail at the PVI Forum 1st March .

 If you are unable to attend information will be shared via PVI Forum minutes to those on the Early Years mailing list. 

